
 
 

English 

In English we will be reading lots of stories about 

castles, dragons and knights. We will read George 

and the Dragon by Chris Wormell and create our 

own newspaper reports based on the story. We will 

write our own poems inspired by the book Dragon 

Poems (John Foster). 

 

 
 

 

Maths 

In maths we will be exploring multiplication and 

division. We will use models and images such as 

arrays to solve multiplication and division problems.  

We will move onto place value, exploring the value 

of each digit in a number to 100. 

 

Science 

We will be finding out about 

plants. Identifying common plants 

and trees in our local environment 

and learning about what plants 

need to grow well. 
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History 

We will find out about kings and 

queens from William the 

Conqueror to Elizabeth II. We 

will take part in our class trip to 

Bolton castle where we will meet 

Mary Queen of Scots and learn to 

dance a Pavane in the Great 

Chamber. We will practise our 

calligraphy skills and make plague 

bags. 

Art 

This half term we will be creating 

a meadow collage for the Reeth 

Show art competition. We will 

also be exploring the artwork of 

Henry Rousseau.   

 

Religious Education 

We will continue to think about 

Holy books and what they can 

teach us. We will learn about 

special books from different 

religions such as the Bible, the 

Torah and the Quran. 

 

 

  

Physical Education  

This half term we will focus on 

developing our athletics skills. We 

will practise different jumps, 

throwing a javelin and discus and 

improve our speed when running 

races. We will also take part in 

sports day. 

Music  

In music we will explore elements, 

looking at pitch and rhythm of 

well-known songs and rhymes. We 

will also compose our own musical 

pieces. 

 

 

 

 

Computing 

This half term we will be creating 

animated story books using Purple 

Mash software. 

 

Personal, Social, Health and 

Economic Education 

This half term we will focus on 

‘Moving On’, preparing for the end 

of the school year and moving 

onto our next chapter of learning. 

 

 

Helping at home  

It would be fantastic to see everyone celebrated on our class reading tree. Try to read 4 times at home 

each week. 

Don’t forget to practise your maths targets at the front of your purple home school link books. 
 


